
 
 
 
 
 

To   Yarrabah School, 

In the spirit of supporting Good Friday Appeal, every year at Costco wholesale we 

do a number of special events to raise funds for Royal Children hospital. This year 

we are aiming to raise $50,000.  

Since Costco is a members only warehouse, we have decided to extend a special 

invitation to you to come and shop in our store without a membership from 24th 

March 2021-31st March 2021 for a $5 donation per transaction. 

This is an invite only event and not open to the general public. This event is 

only available at Costco Moorabbin. For anyone that would like to be involved in 

this charitable event and support the children, please get them to email us directly 

at w05108-membership@costco.com.au with their names and that they are from 

Yarrabah School, so we can add them to our guest list. RSVP is no later 

than 23rd March 2021. To gain access, anyone who has sent an RSVP must come to 

the membership counter with their ID to obtain their entrance pass. The $5 

donation is payable at the registers with their shopping. Each attendee is able to 

bring in 2 adult guests with them. For any refunds from the day, attendee’s must 

retain their receipt. 

Please come and help us raise some much needed funds for the Good Friday 
Appeal. We look forward to hear back from you. 
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